
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
17/03/2022 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Year 5 have been invited to Stockport Academy to an exclusive performance of their drama 
department’s production of Matilda the Musical, on Tuesday 29th March 2022.  
 
We will be travelling to Stockport Academy by coach, leaving school at 12.30pm and returning 
in time for the end of the school day.  
 
The children will have an early lunchtime at 12 noon - either school dinners (pre-ordered via 
Live Kitchen) or pack lunches, as usual. 
 
There will be no cost for this trip as school will be funding the coach.  
 
If you do not wish your child to attend, please inform your class teacher via Class Dojo, or 
alert the school office on 0161 480 4378. 
 
Thank you 
 
Miss Green 
 

 

 


